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August 31, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church, 

A very happy Labor Day weekend to you!

We are looking forward to Homecoming Weekend on September 8-10 and hope that
you have it marked on your calendar. 

As of Sunday, September 10th, our church services will return to 2CC Standard Time
and begin at 10:30 a.m.; our 8:30 service in the Chapel, complete with weekly
Communion and active conversation around the sermon, will start again the
following Sunday, September 17th. 

In the meantime, I hope you take the opportunity for one more glass of lemonade on
the porch, a quick jaunt around the harbor, or two more hours on the beach to finish
your book. 

You might as well admit that you won’t get all the sand out of the back of your car
until next Memorial Day, no matter how hard you try — so let yourself enjoy the
season as it closes.

See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 9:30 a.m.

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:pam@2cc.org


2CCSermons Sunday service. 

Church office summer hours: 

Monday through Thursday 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Friday 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Summer Children’s Chapel and Nursery Care

Children’s Chapel and Nursery Care aligns with our summer worship schedule
Sundays 9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

Children of all ages welcome to attend service for a multi-generational experience in
the Chapel, or to come by the nursery room for some Godly Play!

Children encouraged to come dressed to play and explore the outdoors!

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to register for Children's Chapel this
Sunday

Homecoming Weekend Update

http://bit.ly/SermonsMax


Click here to learn more about
CWS 

Mark your calendars...​

https://cwskits.org/?_gl=1%2A207lh8%2A_ga%2AMjk1MDE3MTIuMTY5Mjc5OTg3Mg..%2A_ga_RNS88DSYZJ%2AMTY5Mjc5OTg3Mi4xLjEuMTY5Mjc5OTg4NS4wLjAuMA..


Email Pam to RSVP

Another busy week at 2CC!

Unicorn Story Hour at Coffee For Good

Our fabulous Pacific House Volunteers!

mailto:pam@2cc.org


Girls Circle was a huge success!
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